
 

 

The Washington Township Planning Board Meeting Scheduled for October 5, 2022 is Canceled  

 
There are no  formal applications submitted to the Planning Board this month and there are no informal reviews or 
inquiries from potential applicants. Mayor Dan James reports that the Township Committee has no referrals for the 
Planning Board this month. All Planning Board members and professionals are notified that the October 5, 2022 meeting is 
canceled and the next meeting will be on November 2, 2022 at 7:00 PM. 

  
A notice of the cancellation shall be posted on the bulletin board in Town Hall. A notice shall also be posted on the entry 
door of of Town Hall on the day/night of the canceled meeting. 

  
Thank You, Tim Michel 
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